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UAE General Civil Aviation Authority 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 3012005 

TO : ALL U.A.E. B767 OPERATORS 

FROM: DIRECTOR AVIATION SAFETY AND SECURITY 

REF: 20212/6101 

DATE: 27TH DECEMBER 2005 

SUBJECT: BOEING SERVICE BULLETIN N0.767-24-0160 DATED 3oTH JUNE 
2005 

STATUS: URGENT 

The purpose of this Information Bulletin is to inform all U.A.E. operators operating the B767 
aircraft on the removal and replacement of the Static Inverter module. 

Boeing has recommended that operators comply with the above mentioned Service Bulletin 
within 42 months or less from the release date of the Service Bulletin. However, following 
two (2) incidents involving Static Inverter Overheat that occurred on the B767 aircraft 
operated by Air Atlanta Icelandic, the GCAA hereby requires that all U.A.E. B767 operators 
immediately replace existing Static Inverters with new or changed Static Inverters as 
recommended by the above Service Bulletin. 

All concerned operators are to inform the GCAA upon completion of the required 
modification as recommended by the Service Bulletin. 

This Information Bulletin is issued for your attention and necessary action. 

Best regards, 

DIRECTOR AVIATION SAFETY AND SECURITY 
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